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STAFF’S  PLEADING 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), and respectfully states as follows: 


1. Staff has been in further contact with Laclede Gas Company (Laclede) and Mr. Fernandez.  On June 14, 2004, a Notice of Voluntary Dismissal was filed.  


2.  Staff has been advised by the Regulatory Law Judge that the Staff Recommendation does not need to be filed.  


WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully informs the Commission of this information. 
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